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Port of San Francisco                          
19th and Georgia St Extension 
 
OVERVIEW 
As part of the Crane Cove Park project, the Port will be constructing an extension of 19th St and a new Georgia 
St down at Pier 70. 19th St will be connected at 20th St, run southeast, make a 90 degree turn into Georgia St, 
and then be connected at 20th St. A significant portion of the funding of this contract is provided by a federal 
grant through Caltrans.  

The total construction budget for this contract is approximately $1.1 million. 

 
RFP SCHEDULE 
Activity Target Date* 
Commence Contract Advertisement 4th Quarter 2019 
Pre-Bid Conference 4th Quarter 2019 
Proposed Due Date 4th Quarter 2019 
Notice to Proceed 1st Quarter 2020   
 
 
*Subject to change 
 
PROJECT SCOPE  
The proposed project is to construct approximately 1,000 ft of road, including sidewalks, curb ramps and driveways. 
Utilities will be installed under the roadway, including combined sewer, fresh water, and recycled water. Streetlights 
will also be included, as well as striping. Coordination will be required with the other construction projects nearby in 
Pier 70. 
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Major Categories of Work 
1. Earthwork and Paving 
2. Asphalt and concrete work 
3. Plumbing and Utility work 
4. Electrical 
5. Painting 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION 
CONTACT: Erica Petersen,Erica.petersen@sfport.com, 415-274-0559 
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